
From: Diane McCann
To: Karen Edwards
Subject: Plans for Mill Road Plaza and Church Hill
Date: Monday, November 11, 2019 1:52:55 PM

Please forward comments to appropriate members of town committees etc.

There is no doubt that the new plan for the Mill Road Plaza is another plan . This requires the
usual steps and not merely picking up where the past plan has  left off . And the usual
procedures should be followed.
We have read the abutters letter as well.as Josh 's information related to the parking lot plan. 
This plan does not provide safe water runnoff management . It doesn't match the efforts we in
Durham continually try to make at preserving and carefully protecting the environmental goals
we hope to achieve and also spend considerable money as tax payers or as donors throughout
the community . 
Walking thru the foot path from FACULTY ROAD to the plaza on the foot bridge over the
Brook is a good healthy experience in all the seasons especially for the children on their way
to school.  Tearing apart the hill and disturbing the flow of the Brook as well as creating a
traffic problem makes no sense and hopefully will not be permitted .
Once again the owners of the plaza aren't being supportive to Durhams goals and the plans
should not approved. 
Thank you 
Diane and Frank McCann.
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